Olde English Bulldogge Puppy Health Disclosure

NEW OWNER HEALTH DISCLOSURE AND NOTIFICATION
Please note that all Minnesota Breeders must comply with MN Statute 325F.791 Sale of Dogs and Cats. This statute protects you, the buyer as well as the breeder. All contracts offered by MN Breeders must comply with this statute. Please educate yourself. The statute is available on my website. Please print the statute for your records.  As required by MN Statute 325F.791, O and B Farms is disclosing the following health issues which are often seen in the Olde English Bulldogge Breed. Through this disclosure the following health issues will not be covered in our one year health guarantee. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a licensed and reputable breeder, every effort has been made to insure that your puppy is as healthy as possible. All puppies have been evaluated by our veterinarian. However, bulldogs are prone to multiple health problems that are breed related. Buyer agrees to accept responsibility for breed related problems that are not life threatening and are easily treatable. Most common health problems reported with the Olde English Bulldogge breed are cherry eye, entropian, skin allergies, elongated soft palate, stenotic nares, over-heating or heat exhaustion. Any condition that is minor, correctable or a breed related condition is not covered. A condition which could go away, or is considered to be a condition which a puppy will likely grow out of is not covered. Any conditions caused by an injury after new owner's take possession is not covered.
To ensure that our puppies are going to committed and caring owners, we recommend new owners purchase health insurance prior to taking their puppy home. We recommend Healthypaws Pet Insurance and Foundation. http://www.healthypawspetinsurance.com 
 


 


 
